
 

 

 
NOTICE OF PROTEST HEARING 

South Santa Clara County Fire Protection District Annexation 2014 

 

The Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO) will hold a 
public hearing to receive protests against the proposed annexation of approximately 
38,648 acres of unincorporated lands to the South Santa Clara County Fire Protection 
District. Annexation would enable the District to have jurisdictional authority to enter 
into an automatic aid agreement with Santa Cruz County Fire Department for providing 
fire protection services to the area. The LAFCO Executive Officer will conduct the 
hearing. 

LAFCO approved the annexation proposal on October 1, 2014, as shown in LAFCO 
Resolution 2014-06. The resolution and map of the annexation area are available for your 
review at the LAFCO office and on the LAFCO website at: 
www.santaclaralafco.org/protesthearing.  

Protest Hearing 
Date & Location 

 Thursday, December 4, 2014 at 10:00 A.M. 
Isaac Newton Senter Auditorium, County Government Center 
70 West Hedding Street, 1st Floor, San Jose 

Written protests against this annexation may be filed by owners of land within the 
affected area OR by registered voters in the affected area. Written protests may be 
mailed to LAFCO of Santa Clara County at 70 West Hedding Street, East Wing, 11th 
Floor, San Jose, CA 95110 or delivered to the LAFCO Executive Officer at the Protest 
Hearing on December 4, 2014. 

The protest form and information on filing written protests are available for download 
from the LAFCO website at http://www.santaclaralafco.org/protesthearing. 
Alternatively, you may call the LAFCO Office at (408) 299-6415 to obtain the form and 
further information. The effect of protests received will be determined within 30 days 
following the hearing in accordance with Government Code §57075. 
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